PUBLIC HEARING, JUNE 20, 1975

The Hunt County Commissioner's Court met in Public Hearing, Friday, June 20, 1975 at 10:00 A .M. in the Commissioner's Courtroom, Hunt County Courthouse to discuss pro-posed regulations regarding subdividions and additions in Hunt County. Commissioners Johnnie H. Lyon, Henry L. Grimes, Roy L. Holder, and James A. Speight were present with County Judge Ed Terrell presiding over the meeting.

Appearing before members of the Court was Mr. Allen Zidell, president of Texas Resort Properties, being the owner of Waco Bay Estates. Mr. Zidell was opposed to the passing of the proposed regulations.

Mrs. Maxine Hayes, Real Estate Broker at Lake Tawakoni, commended the Court on the regulation of subdivisions.

Mr. Paul Hardy of Nob Hill Addition and Mrs. Betty McWhirter of High Hill Acres addition inquired about specifications existing roads in their respective additions would have to meet in order to be accepted by the County.

There being no further discussion before the Court, Judge Ed Terrell adjourned the hearing.

1975

ATTEST: Mrs. Bloom Johnson

County Clerk, Hunt County, Texas

County Judge, Hunt County, Texas

Carolyn Patterson, Deputy

-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-0-